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From,

Mr. Gavin Jacobs

25, Walnut St

Elmwood Park, NJ

USA

To,

Mr. Eric Edelen

9201, Marseille Dr

Trenton, NJ

USA

Dear Mr. Edelen,  
I, Gavin Jacobs, president of the Young Leaders Society, would like to inform you that you have been accepted as a new member of our organization. Your credentials have over pared other contenders.
Our organization is composed of members who value academic excellence together with leadership.  Your application immediately caught our attention as you have exceptional grades and are also the president of your school student council.  It is your characteristics that we look for in members and we know that you will bring more pride to our organization.

Please attend the formal induction ceremony to be held on October 3rd, 2011 at the head office of the organization.

Welcome to the organization!

Sincerely,

Gavin Jacobs

President, Young Leaders Society
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